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Karen Buchanan-Parker
39 Wyven Rd
Canterbury, NH 03224

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass would be detrimental to New Hampshire because NH will not profit financially since  the
electricity would bypass NH and go to Massachusetts. The tourist benefit to NH would be destroyed by
the decimation of our wilderness. Electrical towers that are taller than our beautiful gold dome on the
State House  would spoil our beautiful capitol city and every place they are erected. Only the people
who own the land and would get rent from Northern Pass would be happy. Do not spoil the quiet towns
and treasured farms and our wilderness.

Sincerely,
Karen Buchanan-Parker
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